
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 29th November 

School Newsletter 



 

Dates for your diary for Autumn 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Date Event 

Week 5 (25th – 29th November) 

Monday 25th November  Y4 Parent Meetings, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 28th November Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Week 6 (2nd – 6th December) 

Monday 2nd December Y3 Parent Meetings, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 5th December Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Friday 6th December INSET DAY (School closed for all 

students) 

Week 7 (9th – 13th December) 

Monday 9th December Y2 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Thursday 12th December Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Friday 13th December 3C Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Week 8 (16th – 20th December) 

Monday 16th December Parent drop in, 8:40am – 9am 

Y1 Parent Meeting, 1pm – 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December Y2 Christmas Assembly (families 

welcome) 

Thursday 19th December Christmas parties with party 

clothes 

Toddler/parent group 9am – 

Everyone with a toddler welcome! 

Friday 20th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Last day of term – Christmas 

Holidays! 
 



  

Y6 Parent SATS Meeting  

We will be holding a meeting for all parents of Y6 children to 

discuss SATs on Wednesday 8th January 2025.   

Fact of the week: 

What materials are often used to make 

sculptures? 

 

 Challenge: Name a famous sculptor and 

where they are from. 

 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Holistic 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Reception Application for September 2025 

 If you have a child who is going to be starting Reception in 

September 2025, please make sure you have applied for 

their place via the Local Authorities Website. 

 

The deadline for applications is: Wednesday 15th January 

2025 

https://www.manchester.gov.uk/info/500321/primary_school_admissions/7264/apply_for_a_reception_class_place_for_september_2018


 

Fun with Food 

Our catering team ‘Mellors’ presented a wonderful healthy 

food session for our Year 2 children last week. It was brilliant 

to see all the children enjoying themselves and learning 

about different fruit and vegetables.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


